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From: Commerce Commission OIA Requests
Sent: Tuesday, 13 August 2019 3:59 PM
To:
Subject: OIA 19.019 - Viagogo statement of defence

Dear ,  
 
Thank you for your email. We have treated this as a request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 
(OIA). 
 
Viagogo AG has not yet filed a Statement of Defence to the Commission’s proceedings against it (CIV 2018-404-
2659). We have therefore declined your request under section 18(e) of the OIA, on the basis that the requested 
document does not exist.  
 
You are able to find documents and updates about the Commission’s case against Viagogo on our case register here: 
https://comcom.govt.nz/case-register/case-register-entries/viagogo 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact oia@comcom.govt.nz if you have any questions about this request. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mary Sheppard 
OIA Coordinator | Organisation Performance Branch 
Commerce Commission | Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 
44 The Terrace | PO Box 2351 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand 
 

Follow us on Twitter @NZComCom 


